
 

 

Welcome Back 

It is lovely to see all the children back at school after the half term holiday. I can’t believe we 

are already half way through the school year! 

Arriving on time 

Getting your child to school on time is so important. Most of you are fantastic at it! I open the 

classroom door at 8:55 and as soon as the children step into school learning begins. 

Homework 

Class Dojo continues to be the place where you will find your child’s homework. Every Friday I 

put a task on that is linked to something we have been learning about in class. The tasks are  

only short so please try to find fifteen minutes each week to complete them. A great big thank 

you to those who do from me and your child! 

Celebrating Learning at home  

Thank you to those of you who send photographs of your child learning and doing interesting 

things at home. The children really enjoy sharing them with their friends. 

 

 

 

 

Learning is fun! 

This term our overarching theme is, ‘Let’s go on an adventure’. We will be learning about all the 

fantastic places we would like to go on an adventure to, including space.  

We will be continuing with Phase Three in phonics this half term. Those children who are still on 

Phase 2 will be given extra support to help them try to catch up. 

In literacy the children will be writing a simple adventure story based on the ‘The blue balloon’ 

by Mick Inkpen. They will need to think of their own sentences, remember spaces between 

words and apply their phonics knowledge to spell! And your children are only 4 and 5!!! 

The children  will be using junk materials to construct  a vehicle to go on an adventure. It could 

be a rocket, a plane or a bus. They have yet to decide! 

How you can help 

Books are changed on Mondays and Thursdays so school bags need to be in school on these days. 

Bags can be brought on the other days but books will not be changed. 

Make sure you have signed up to ParentApp so that you receive all letters and don’t miss out. 

Complete the weekly homework tasks and read with your child each night. 

Miss Wells 


